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UNDERGROUND RESIDENTIAL SERVICES (NEW CONSTRUCTION) 

BUILDER INSTALLED DUCT 

 

Effective January 1, 2017, all new underground residential electrical services will 

be required to be installed in conduit. Lot owners or builders will be responsible for 

providing and installing a service conduit from the OPPD transformer or pedestal stub-out 

to the meter socket per the attached OPPD Meter Manual Specification 7.02.2.  The 

Specification is included with this notice and can also be found on OPPD.com at 

www.oppd.com/MeterManual.  OPPD will continue to provide the service wire from the 

meter socket on the dwelling unit to OPPD's nearest point of power supply. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

For the most current copy of the metering manual, go to www.oppd.com/MeterManual. 

OPPD Service Center and Electrical Service Designer contact information is available at 

www.oppd.com/ESD.  

We value your partnership in providing electrical service to our customer owners. We also welcome your 

feedback. Email us at Contactor@oppd.com. 
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